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Area A footing, south walls to be formed and poured.

Area B, all footings and walls have been completed

Monona Grove New Elementary School
5.29.2020

What’s New?

Footings have been completed in Area A, and B. Area 

A foundation walls are being formed and poured. Area 

A Column pads following right behind. Forming and 

pouring of footings and walls in Area C up next. The 

shape of the building is starting to become clear with 

the footings in place!

The Past Week:

• Temp roads being set with gravel.

• Form & Pour Interior Column Pads in Area B.

• Installation of storm water and sanitary lines.

• Pouring footings and forming walls Area A.

Coming Up in the Week Ahead: 

• Form & Pour Footings in Area C.

• MEP underground.

• Form & Pour Interior Column Pads in Area A.

• Backfilling Area A footing and walls

Project Fun Fact: The Average rainfall for May in Wisconsin is 3.55 inches.  To date we have had 5.42 
inches(https://www.weather.gov/mkx/monthly_climate_table), which includes the 1.43 inches recorded yesterday, 
5/28/20.  The crews continue to maintain progress on the site with minimal impacts due to weather!

Rebar mats for column footings being 
prepared and ready to be set.



Column pads for East Entry in Area B being 
formed for pouring
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Column pads in Area B.

Area A Footing walls on north side poured 
and cured

Area B walls have been completed and backfilled.
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Glacial Drumlin Middle School Addition
Foundation work at Glacial Drumlin will be complete by the end of this week. Temporary 

partitions have been set for demolition to the exterior curtain wall. In the upcoming 

weeks MEP underground, slab-on-grade, masonry, and structural steel will begin to take 

place for the cafeteria and servery addition.



QUESTIONS? Please contact Project Manager Peter Saindon at 608.442.7358 or psaindon@findorff.com

Winnequah Renovation
Demo is still underway at Winnequah. Work in the IMC has begun with ceilings coming 

down. The Boiler room mechanical systems demo started this week and will continue for 

the next few weeks. Roofers started removing rock this week and will continue next week. 

Once the rock is removed and steel is on site the remaining roof work will take place. 


